Rankin School District #98 - Legal Notice of Public Budget Hearing
Notice is hereby given by the Rankin Board of Education of School District #98, County of 

Tazewell, State of Illinois, that a Public Budget Hearing will be held to receive input on its 

Budget for 2018-19. The hearing will be held Monday, September 24, 2018, at 6:30 P.M. 
in the Art Room at Rankin School, 13716 S. 5th Street, Pekin, Illinois, 61554.  Copies of 

the 2018-19 Budget will be available to the public August 13, 2018, through September 24, 2018,  
in the school office on a daily basis during the school hours of 8:00 A.M. – 3:00 P.M. This notice 
is given in  accordance with Section 17-1 from the School Code of Illinois.

For the Board of Education

Dr. Matt Gordon, Superintendent 
Rankin School District #98

